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Friday 4th March 2022 
 

Swimming Arrangements 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
KS2 children in the Rocket Room and Sky Room will continue with their swimming activity 
through the Summer term. 
 
All risk assessments have taken place, both from school and Jack Hunt pool.   
 
The sessions will run every Tuesday at 1.00pm. We will travel to the pool by taxi, returning 
to school by approximately 2.00pm.   
 
We ask for a payment to help towards the cost of the pool and transport of £10.00 per half 
term. 
 
Deadline for payment/consent: 
 
Friday 22nd April 2022 
 
Permission and payment are to be made through your ParentPay account.  If you have any 
queries in relation to payment, please contact the school office to discuss further. 
 
Please note – the online system will close on midnight on Friday 22nd April. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs K Rudd 
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